Church of Saint Matthew - May 6, 2018

Blazing Forward Thank You

Thank you to the volunteers who helped plan and execute our "Blazing Forward" event last weekend.

For the wonderful displays on the history of St. Matthew's – Jan Lackner

For the history information – Catherine Fee and Sister Anne Becker

For the food preparation and serving – Steve and Josie Mike, Kathy and Al Schowalter, Becky Montgomery and Dave Haley, Greg Arrigoni, and Andrew Robinette

For the artwork and design of the flyer for our event, the memos on our website, Facebook, etc. – Rich Schletty, and for additional signs – Marian Wolters

For the music on Saturday evening – Chris Stevens and Mark Evans

For the kitchen help on Saturday evening – Joan Lannon

For the balloons – Greg Arrigoni and his company Unique Balloons

To The Catholic Order of Foresters – for sharing space with them on Sunday to celebrate their 125th anniversary

For Father Steve Adrian

To the St. Matthew's staff Linda Rivera, John Riehle, and Father Bob Kelly for their support.

Submitted by: Karen Thompson

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION DURING MASS



We will celebrate First Communion during the Saturday, May 12, Mass at 4 PM. First Communion families will be seated in the two center aisles; they will take the entire center section. Thank you for welcoming, accommodating, and helping us celebrate this sacrament with the children who have been preparing for it either through attendance at Wednesday evening Faith Formation classes or at Community of Saints Regional Catholic School.

BAPTISM

If you have a child you would like baptized, visit https://www.st-matts.org/sacrament-of-baptism/, follow the instructions there, and complete the baptism registration form and submit it to the St. Matthew parish office. The baptism class at Our Lady of Guadalupe requires registration a week in advance, so call 651-224-9793 and talk to Linda Rivera Monday-Friday between 9 and 1 to register. After those steps are completed, then we schedule your family for baptism, which is held during Mass on the first weekend of the month. If you have children making First Communion in the next year or two who have not been baptized, it is important to begin taking steps now for their baptism.

MANY THANKS



Thanks to those who gave a helping hand at our Church Spring Cleaning on Saturday, April 28: Lisette Adams, Shauvez Adams, Josiah Ampy, Ricardo Cook, Charles Andersen, Mary Bejblik, Corinne Brengman, Tim Dazell, Fr. Bob Kelly, Jan Lackner, Jill Kilzer, Linda Sellars, Al & Kathy Schowalter, Barb Strom, and Christine Wilfahrt.